City of Hebron Estates Minutes
City Community Center
December 4, 2018
7:00 p.m.
Fresent: Mayor Clark, Commissioners Tucker, Merrifield, Denner, Forshee, Clerk Picheo, Chief Reynolds, Atty. Edison,
Pioneer News Representative and 2 guests.

Minutes: Motion to approve November 6, 2018 minutes was made by Comm. Denner and seconded by Comm. Forshee; Passed
4/0.

Budget: A copy of the monthly budget statement for November was handed out. Motion was made to pay December budgeted
bills by Comm. Forshee and seconded by Comm. Denner; Passed 4/0.

Chief Reynolds: The Chief reported that on November 23, CK’s market was robbed. The Chief explained that his team was out
in force with traffic duty in the mornings. He also asked for support for the Santa Helper program. Council led a discussion on
support for the program this year. Motion was made by Comm. Merrifield to donate $375.00 to the Santa Helper program.
Motion was seconded by Comm. Forshee; passed 4/0.

Old Business: Mayor Clark explained to the council that the drainage work on Creekview was complete.
Atty. Edison read the 1* reading of 2018-05 parking of Motor Vehicles within City Limits of Hebron Estates (on street parking).
New Business: Mayor Clark led a discussion on having a first reading on the enclosed dumpster. Atty. Edison read the *
reading of 2018-06 regarding regulations for enclosed dumpsters.

sor Clark led a discussion on the flooring in the City Community Center. HE explained to the council that the city is having
a nard time finding someone to buff the floors and with the expense if the City put down a new durable flooring buffing would
not be required and the flooring would last longer. The council agreed to have the Mayor get estimates and color samples.
The mayor led a discussion on the City installing security cameras. He explained after talking with other Cities and to help
ensure the safety of our employee and others who use the building he recommended the city invest in security cameras. Motion

was made by Comm. Tucker to get the cameras and seconded by Comm. Forshee; passed 4/0.

Mayor Clark asked Atty. Edison to send a letter to Kearney Auto Mart regarding the truck that is turning around on the City
Street and lot.

Mayor Clark led a discussion on the next City meeting was supposed to be on January 1, 2019 —a holiday. Motion was made by
Comm. Merrifield to cancel the meeting and seconded by Comm. Denner; passed 4/0.

The council did agree to a special meeting to swear in the council members and to discuss the options for the flooring. Motion
was made to have a special meeting on December 18, 2018, was made by Comm. Tucker and seconded by Comm. Denner;
Passed 4/0.

Motion to adjourn meeting at 7:50 pm was made by Comm. Tucker and seconded by Comm. Denner; Passed 4/0.
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